MAMRE TOWNSHIP MONTHLY MEETING
March 11, 2024

e Chairman Curtney Carlson called the meeting to order at 7:00
p.m. Flag pledge was said. All board members were present.
Randy Kveene, Duane Hultgren, and Chad Carlson also present.

e A motion was made to accept the agenda and claims as
presented- 1%t Joel 2™ Phil.

e A motion was made to accept the Clerk’s report as read- 1%t Joel
2" Phil.

¢ A motion was made to accept the Treasurer’s report as read- 1%
Phil 2" Joel.

e Public Comment: Chad requested an update on the broadband
project.

e Road report: Ron was present and gave an update on road
conditions. New contract fees presented effective April 15t. Motion
was made to accept new rates, 1% Joel 2" Phil.

e Old business and supervisor’s report: Randy and Duane from St.
John’s township shared pros and cons from their experience of
taking on permitting and zoning rights. A county grant has covered
expenses of installing 8 new flashing stop signs in 2025, which
includes intersection of Co Hwy 1 and Co Rd 27 discussed last
month. Pennock Fire Service contract was received, and a motion
was made to pay the first half of $7,810.11, 15t Joel 2" Phil. US
Census Bureau survey was submitted 2-22. PERA Report
submitted, and approval letter received.

e New Business: Discussed requesting quotes for gravel in
preparation for dust control. Curtney, Phil, and Joel planning to do
road survey in April. Set agenda for the annual meeting.

e A motion was made to adjourn at 9:46 pm. 15 Joel 2" Phil.



e Next meeting April 8, 2024 at 7:30 pm.
e Assessor’s meeting April 8 at 7 pm.

Curtney Carlson, Chairman Amber Carlson, Clerk



